
 
 

    8th March, 2021 

5/6 DANCE GROUP 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to congratulate your child on their successful audition to join the 2021 Niagara Park Public 
School’s 5/6 Dance Group. This group will be rehearsing each Thursday at lunchtime. School dance 
groups are usually required to perform at a variety of school events throughout the year and this term, 
we will be auditioning for the 2021 Central Coast Dance Festival.  
 
The Dance Festival is currently scheduled to be held during the last two weeks in Term 2, 2021 at 
Laycock Street Theatre, Wyoming. More information will be sent out regarding the festival if our 
audition is successful. Currently the festival is able to proceed however, please be aware that should 
guidelines change regarding Covid-19, there is a possibility that it may not. 
 
There is a cost involved, as students will require a costume.  A $35.00 fee for a dance costume will be 
required early Term 2 should dance activity continue to be allowed. Please complete the note below 
and return to school by Friday 12th March, 2021. This will secure your child’s position in the dance 
group.  Please advise us ASAP if you do not wish your child to participate this year. You are welcome 
to contact the office to enquire about any credits you may have which you can use towards the costume 
fee. Costumes remain at school and will be sent home when all performances are complete for the year. 
 
If you are keen to get involved in costume organisation, please contact us via email. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email at:     
Jasmin.hargrave2@det.nsw.edu.au or taiya.jones1@det.nsw.edu.au  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jasmin Hargrave & Taiya Franklin 
Dance Coordinators 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

5/6 DANCE GROUP 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ of class ____________to be an active 
member of the 5/6 Dance Group.  I understand this will involve rehearsals at lunch or recess time 
and that there may be performances at various events throughout the year. 
 
I understand there will be a costume fee of $35.00 due Week 2 Term 2. 
 
Signed:  ________________________________________________  (Parent/Carer)            Date:  ________________________ 
 
If payment is made online, my receipt number is:  __________________________________ 
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